
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Totnes       Term: Spring 2         Term 4  2024-2025              Topic: Fab Fashion! 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

 

A term that started off with Pancake Day 

falling on the same day as our cooking 

day, so lots of pancakes were made and 

eaten! 

 

In P.E, the class have been learning 

various shots in badminton and have 

enjoyed the competition of having 

games against each other. 

 

Earlier on in the term, the class took part 

in a scientific investigation through our 

topic lessons. Everyone had to test the 

absorbency of different fabrics and work 

out how to make the investigation as fair 

and accurate as possible. 

 

On Thursday afternoons, the class have 

been taking part in a sewing project and 

have been attempting to make several 

items. It has been great to see the boys 

doing something practical with their 

hands and have a go at using the sewing 

machine too! 

 

As part of PSHE, we have been looking at 

body image and how it can impact us. 

It’s been brilliant to hear discussion 

around influences on the boys and the 

impact of social media on boys and the 

way they think they should look. A good 

point was made around the difference of 

a sumo wrestler and a footballer!! 

 

Each of the students continue to work 

hard in English and Maths. We have read 

the story Bill’s New Frock and discussed 

gender stereotypes in each of the 

chapters. In Maths, we have focussed on 

measurement and the importance of 

using the appropriate standardised units 

when measuring. 

 

Have a great 2 weeks off! Totnes Team 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 


